
AGENDA ITEM 9 

Correspondence Received to Longstock Parish Clerk 

September/October 2023 – to be presented at PC meeting on 9th October 2023 

 Item Action  

Website Resident has reported a problem with a block drain on 
The Bunny. 

Response sent in thanks. Advised that if not fixed then 
escalate to The Clerk who will chase. 

Email Proposed 3T weight limit restriction on The Bunny Circulated to PC members – will discuss under Highways 
agenda item 

Email News Update from Hugo Fox – They are restructuring 
their pricing plans and will start to charge. As we have 
a budget of under £10k it will continue to be free of 
charge until 30/04/2024. 

For noting 

 


